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As the first month of transition has come to a close I am proud to report that the MCSA
Transition Team has completed several items with many others well underway! 
Many thanks to not only the MCSA transition team for all the hard work this past month, but
also to the other site contractors.  For instance, the due diligence team was able to complete
the facility and system walkdowns at the Paducah site several days ahead of schedule thanks
to the planning efforts by the Four Rivers Nuclear Partnership (FRNP) and Swift & Staley (SST)
Teams. Likewise, the MCSA due diligence team will be deploying to Portsmouth in a couple of
weeks and will be able to hit the ground running due to the planning efforts by Fluor BWXT
(FBP) and North Wind Dynamics (NWD).

Additionally, functional Area Working Groups have been established with MCSA, DOE, FRNP,
FBP, NWD, SST and Southern Ohio Cleanup Company (SOCCo) and are in full swing at both
the Portsmouth and Paducah sites. The collaboration and partnering spirit between all
contractors has been invaluable. Huge THANK YOU to every participant in these meetings as
the open dialogue truly has streamlined the data gathering process!

I also had the pleasure of working in Portsmouth this past week and was able to meet in
person with the Portsmouth United Steel Workers (USW) leadership. I sincerely appreciated
the hospitality and information provided as my past experience primarily has been at the
Paducah Site. Many thanks to Andria and the entire Portsmouth USW leadership team!
I look forward to meeting and chatting with more of the workforce in both Portsmouth and
Paducah in the weeks ahead!

Thank you,

Tammy Courtney
Mission Support & Integration Manager   


